
 

 
 

 
 

Wow! 
 

    It is hard to believe a new school year is upon us at Buffalo Ridge Elementary.  Rob and I are so excited to get 
to know you and your child(ren) and partake in a school year that we will collectively never forget.  The energy in 
our building has been electric, and our teachers have been chomping at the bit to get students back in their 
classrooms.   
 
    Just a few logistics to start off the school year… 
 

First, we would love if all BRE parents joined us tomorrow Thursday, August 8th at our Back-to-School 
Night from 5:30 to 7:00.  While many of our parents have attended this event in the past, Back-to-School night 
plays a pivotal role in providing our families with the essential information that is vital to ensuring every child’s 
school year runs smoothly and without surprises.  This child free night provides a fantastic opportunity for parents to 
connect with others in the community and to meet new people. 

 
Thanks to our amazing BREA, the Back-to-School Carnival will take place on Friday, August 16th from 

5:00 to 7:30.  Tickets cost $20 per child over the age of 2 and can be purchased on the My School Bucks app or at 
this link.  If your family can make it, Rob, the BREA, and I would absolutely love to have you. There will be bouncy 
castles, a jungle adventure, sand art, a cake walk, and so much more.  It will be a night you and your family will 
never forget.  

 
Finally, please know that both Rob and I have an open door policy.   We both believe that communication 

and relationships are the foundational keystones that support a successful school environment that promotes the 
social, emotional, and academic well-being of ALL students.  So please, stop by, introduce yourself, and know that 
we are here to help in any way possible.   
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It is going to be a great year, and we cannot wait to partner with you.  
 

 

                   
 
Warmly, 
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